
 

 

Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board 
September 21, 2023 WDID No. 6B369107001 

TO: ATTACHED MAILING LIST 

Request for Comments on Remedial Modifications to the Plan for 
Enhancement of Lower Aquifer Remedy, Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company (PG&E), Hinkley Compressor Station, Hinkley, San 
Bernardino County, Cleanup and Abatement Order No. R6V-2015-0068  

The Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board (Water Board) requests your 
review and comments on a proposed modification of remedial actions required in 
Cleanup and Abatement Order (CAO) No. R6V-2015-0068. PG&E is requesting that the 
“Plan for Enhancement of Lower Aquifer Remedy,” be modified to operate extraction 
wells EX-29, EX-30, and EX-37 as part of adaptive operations and as needed for 
agricultural treatment unit supply, rather than continuously. 

The Water Board has posted PG&E’s April 1, 2022, document, “Summary of Lower Aquifer 
Extraction Pilot Test Results and Request to Modify Plan for Enhancement of Lower 
Aquifer Remedy,” on GeoTracker at https://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/?surl=75o41. 

Please send comments to the Water Board’s e-mail address at 
Lahontan@waterboards.ca.gov and include PG&E Hinkley WDID No. 6B369107001 
Modification Request for the Lower Aquifer Remedy Comments in the subject line. 
If you prefer to send written comments, please send those to our office at 15095 
Amargosa Road, Building 2 - Suite 210, Victorville, CA 92394, attention to Amanda 
Lopez. Comments are due by 5 p.m., October 23, 2023. 

Should you have any questions or if you would like to request a hard copy of the 
“Summary of Lower Aquifer Extraction Pilot Test Results and Request to Modify Plan 
for Enhancement of Lower Aquifer Remedy,” please contact Amanda Lopez at 
(760) 241-7373 (amanda.lopez@waterboards.ca.gov), or Christina Guerra, Senior 
Engineering Geologist, at (760) 241-7333 (christina.guerra@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Amanda Lopez, PG 
Engineering Geologist 
 
cc: PGE GovDelivery List (e-mail, hard copy) 
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